Gregory J. Nickels
Mayor of Seattle

October 6, 2003

Duncan Manville
Attorney-at-Law

Riddell Williams P.S.
1001 Fourth Avenue Plaza
Suite 4500

Seattle, WA. 98154-3600

Dear Mr. Manville:

Thark you for your successful legal work which resulted in the continuation of the
Fremont Sunday Market, a popular attraction in one of Seattle’s most vibrant
neighborhoods — which is also the center of the universe.

I understand that your legal work was critically important in the City’s successful litigation
in the Fremont Public Market case. On behalf of the City of Seattle, I appreciate your pro
bono legal assistance. This representation reflects the best virtues of the legal profession,
and you and your law firm are to be commended.

Again, thank you for your service and commitment to the citizens of Seattle.

Sincerely,
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